
From the Editor
We have three very interesting papers to offer in this issue

and will soon be catching up with more papers from the OSTIV
Congress as well as other submissions.

Simplified formatting requirements for TSmanuscripts
To help streamline the production process, we have developed

simplified formatting guidelines forTSmanuscripts and request
authors to use them. The new formatting guidelines are posted
at www.ostiv.org and will be published from time to time in
Technical Soaring(in this issue, on facing page).

Acknowledgments
We are tremendously grateful to our authors for their contri-

butions.
Thanks too, to Associate Editors Ward Hindman, Zafer Aslan,

and Goetz Bramesfeld for supervising the reviews of the papers
in this issue. Goetz has been helping out withTSfor some time
and with this issue we are formally naming him Associate Edi-
tor.

And, as always, we thank our peer reviewers — you know
who you are!

Back Issues
Thanks to the efforts of Journal Manager and EIC-emeritus

Ward Hindman, back issues from Vol. 24, No. 4 (October–
December, 2000) to the current issue are now online at
journals.sfu.ca/ts/. The project continues and earlier is-
sues will be made available as soon as possible.

As a reminder, while we allow authors to include color fig-
ures in their papers,Technical Soaringis printed in greyscale.
Nevertheless, the online version ofTSat journals.sfu.ca is
in full color.

Comments
You are invited to send the editor comments on papers. News

of coming events of interest toTSreaders is also welcome.

Respectfully,

Judah Milgram
Editor-in-Chief,Technical Soaring
milgram@cgpp.com
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